
Serving Next Sunday, November 23 
 

Altar Guild 

Anne Roof, Mary Ellen Scarborough, Margaret Ann Vaught   

Acolytes and Crucifer 

Jacob Johnson, Alex and Evan Von Herrmann 

Counting Committee 

(Sunday) George Martin, William Goldfinch 

(Monday) Maxine Dunn, Margaret Thompson, Nancy Stiltner 

Children’s Church 

Beccy Ward 

Trustee Duty  

Ernie Turnes, Justin Roof 

Sound Technician 

Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks  

Ushers 

Carl Purvis (Chairman), Mike Thomas (Co-Chairman),  

Bill Foxworth, Bill Howle, Tom Overby, Carl Purvis, Justin Roof 

Mike Saville, Bob Sherry, Toby White 

Stewardship and Attendance 

Operating 7,200.02 

Greenery 17.00 

Shoeboxes 351.24 

Haiti Mission 560.00 

Help4Kids 100.00 

Poinsettias 49.00 

Poinsettia Child 17.00 

Capital Campaign 939.00 

Building Fund 200.00 

Total 9,433.26 

Sunday School 162 

Morning Worship 218 

Wonderful Wednesday 121 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2014 Mepkin Abbey Crèche Festival 
 

Monday, November 17 

11:00 am @ Mepkin Abbey  

1098 Mepkin Abbey Rd.,  

Moncks Corner, SC, 29461 

The bus will leave the church at 8:30.  Admission to the 

exhibit is free but plan on bringing money for lunch.  Please 

contact Tim Whitten if you would like to make a 

reservation. tim.whitten@fumcconway.org  

Online Giving is now available.  Follow the QR 

code to navigate to the ACS account for FUMC 

and make a donation. 

You may also visit the website at 

www.fumcconway.org and follow the “online 

giving” link to make a donation.  

If you would like to “manage” your online giving, 

please contact Danny Clonts at 488-4251 or  

danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

CAP Food Items Needed  
Pasta and Pasta Sauce, 1lb. bags of Rice 

Food Drive 
A Friendly Competition! 
Through November 30 

  
Who’s your favorite?  
 USC or  Clemson?   

Be sure your team wins the food drive  
by bringing in  

Vienna Sausages or  Beanie Weenies  to fill 
the designated team-decorated boxes in the 

Narthex & Commons!  
 

Scoreboard 
 Clemson:  68         USC:  153  

Advent Candlelight Concert 
 

Sunday, November 30 
5:00 p.m. in the Hut Chapel 

with members of the Long Bay Symphony 
A free concert.  

Coastal Carolina University  
Holiday Concert 

Monday, December 1 at 7:30 p.m. 
in the Sanctuary 

 

This is a ticketed event.  Tickets may be purchased 
through Coastal Carolina Music Department. 

Advent Luncheons  
Mondays at Noon  

December 1 
Host: First Baptist Church 

Speaker:  Rev. Kyle Randle 

December 8 
Host: FUMC 

Speaker:  Rev. Sandra Poirel 

December 15 
Host:  Kingston Presbyterian 
Speaker:  Rev. Rhett Talbert 

December 22 
Host:  Trinity UMC 
Rev. Robert Guffey 

Prayer Vigil 
For the People of West Africa 

As they Recover from the Ebola Crisis 
Monday, November 17 

5:00-7:00 p.m. 
Cherry Hill MB Church 

504 Church Street, Conway, SC 

Fostering Hope 
 

Urgent Need of Winter Coats 
for Elementary aged children! 

New or Gently Used. 

Guest Speaker 
 t 

Thursday, November 20, 2014 
6:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary 

Guest Speaker:  Samuel Limbe 
Pastor and Secretary of the Geita Diocese for the African 
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First View 

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Tim Whitten, MAR, Dir. of Christian Education tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant office@fumcconway.org 

Danny Clonts, Accountant danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Jan Kyzer, Nursery Asst. kyzer5@yahoo.com 

Robin Goff, Nursery Asst. 

Gayle Fanshaw,  Nursery Asst.  

James Graham, Sexton 

Birthdays This Week 
November 17:  Jonas Randle 

November 18:  David Hinson 

November 19:  Cynthia Turner  

November 21:  Delores Dickerson, Mary Cather ine Hyman, 

Lindsey Altman 

November 22:  Travis Dannelly 

November 23:  Terry Rabon, Janet Lawrence, 

Parker Hardwick 
 

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

Roasted Turkey and Dressing with Gravy, Collard Greens, 
Sweet Potato Soufflé, Cranberry Sauce,  

Salad Bar, and Desserts 
Haiti Mission Trip Fundraiser Meal 

The Shepherd’s table will need extra volunteers to help with  the 

Thanksgiving meal on Thursday, November  27, from 11:00 

a.m. until 2:00 p.m.  Again, please contact Freda Jones if you 

would like to help. This is a special time when you will serve 

those less fortunate.  Donôt miss the blessing of serving ~ humbly 

before the Lord.  

Not A Silent Night 
 
 

 Wednesdays  
@ 6:30 p.m. Room 216 

 

Imagine Jesus from Mary’s point of 
view~proud of her son, in awe of his gifts 
and mission, guided by love for him as a 

person and so much more. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
The 2015  Flower Calendar is posted in the Narthex.  

Please reserve the Sundays that are important to you.  Altar 
flowers are not a budgeted item.  They are gifts to the 

FUMC has surpassed our goal of 200 Shoeboxes for 

Operation Christmas Child! 

Thank you to everyone that participated in this mission.  The 

boxes will be blessed this morning during Worship before being 

delivered to Operation Christmas Child Headquarters.   
Dear Church Family:  What a loving 

church we are!  I can’t thank you 

enough for your prayers, visits, calls, 

food and gifts.  I am well on the way to 

recovery now, but still have some 

physical therapy ahead of me before I 

can get back to my church activities.   

Hope to see all of you in church as soon as I can.  Thanks again 

for all the loving concern you have shown me.  Love to all of you.  

Yours in Christ, Betty Woodward. 

Thank you for  your  continued support of  the Shepard's 

Table.  Our partnership with supporters allows us to continue our 

mission “Sharing God’s Love, One Meal at a Time.”  

We value and appreciate your friendship as we must continue our 

work in service to the Lord.  Sincerely, Vicki Livesay, Director 

 

Shop & Give This Holiday Season 
 

UMC Market, a tremendously rewarding opportunity to earn 
money for your church, makes it possible to receive donations 
from your favorite retailers every time someone within the 
congregation makes an online purchase.  The best thing is that 
the shopping United Methodists were already doing online, can 
now benefit the church as well.  

Hundreds of retail stores to choose from. 
Please consider using UMC Market for all your online shopping! 


